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Public Invited to Celebrate Indigenous Peoples Day

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth and Duluth Indigenous Commission invites the public to celebrate Indigenous Peoples Day on
October 14th at noon on the steps of City Hall. Hand drummers will welcome guests at noon, which will be followed by many
speakers including Mayor Larson, Babette and Skip Sandman, Shawn Carr, and Nick Smith. At the conclusion of the event the
group will walk to Gichi-ode’ Akiing where a round dance will take place.
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